
 

 

FR Competitor Advisory Memo 
 
№:            CAMFR-2020-009 
Date:   May 6, 2020 
Subject: COVID-19 Update 
 
Teams & Drivers,  
We hope you are staying safe and healthy.  
 
With the constantly changing climate of this pandemic, we wanted to send out another update giving 
you some insight on our rescheduling process.  
 
We hope to start back racing in June and end our season as scheduled, but we're not sure that the 
governmental regulations will allow for this. With that in mind, we are keeping the lines of 
communications open with several tracks, promoters, and other series.  
 
As soon as we have confirmed opportunities, we will inform you, but until then, please keep an open 
mind and consider the possibility of starting at the end of June and running in to November to finish the 
season.  
 
We are currently looking at running additional dates at some tracks we are already scheduled to visit: 
VIR, Barber, Sebring, and COTA; but we are also looking at: Mid-Ohio, Road America, Road Atlanta, Indy, 
and Homestead.  
 
As mentioned, things are changing daily. We had plans to send you a save the date tomorrow, as we had 
an opportunity to race at the Brickyard Invitational, but last night we got a phone call that the governor 
pulled the plug. Don't misinterpret our lack of information or avoidance as malice. It's simply the fact 
that we don't know.  
 
Please continue to take care and know that we cannot wait to go racing with you. Hopefully sooner 
rather than later.  
 
Sincerely,  
SCCA Pro Racing- Dan, Sydney, Amy, Hannah, Scott, & Buddy 


